
From: Emil Herzog
To: Public Comment - DRC
Subject: project proposed for 1800 Alford Ave.
Date: Sunday, August 14, 2022 5:59:49 PM

I live at 1801 Alford Ave., across the street from 1800, which is on the SW corner at Morton.
The three houses at 1808,1816,1824 Alford are all two story, and the house immediately behind 1800, 
with address on Morton is also two story.  I have no objections to the planned work at 1800. 
Douglas Keeley
1801 Alford Ave.
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